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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2023/2024 

 29th April - Class 1 Cake 
Stall 

 30th April - Year 6 School 
Trip / East Barnby 
Meeting for parents/
carers 

 2nd May - Year 3 last 
swim lesson 

 3rd May - Yr 6 Bikeability 

 6th May - Bank Holiday 
School Closed 

 7th May - Energy Heros 
visiting for KS2 

 8th, 9th & 10th May - 
Year 4 Residential 

 9th May - Year 1 School 
Trip / Reception Class 
swimming lessons start 

 10th May - Yr3 Cricket 
Competition 

 13th May - KS2 SATS start 

 14th May - Alice in Won-
derland Production  

 15th May - Class R and 
Class 4 Open Classrooms 

 16th May - Year 3 School 
Trip / Class 2 Open Class-
room 

 17th May - No Music Les-
sons today / Yr5 attending 
Brass Day at Thirsk High 
School 

 

This week, Year 5 visited the 

Bradford Grand Mosque as part 

of their RE learning for this half 

term.  They were given a tour of 

the building and took part in a 

Q+A.  They learnt about Islamic 

prayer, how to wash in the Wudu 

and why Muslims fast during 

Ramadan.   

Year 5 visit to Bradford Grand Mosque 

The children had a brilliant time and learnt a lot about the Islamic faith. 

Music for Life 
On Wednesday we had Janet 

Fulton in school, she is the  per-

cussionist from ‘Music for Life’. 

The children were introduced  

to a wide range of instruments.  

Yrs 2 and 4 had a workshop  

with Mrs Fulton and then      

performed Indian music and an 

RNLI Water Safety Samba to  

the rest of the school. 
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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2023/2024 - continued 

 23rd May - Year 5/6 Crick-
et Competition 

 24th May - School Closes 
for Half-Term 

 3rd June - School re-
opens  

 

FOS News 
Fundraising spend 
Thanks to the hard work and support of our school community, FOS has 
put over £10,000 to support a wide range of school projects over the last 
year, including re-painting the playground lines and supporting class trips. 
 

Dates for your diary 
Our next meeting will be held online on Thursday 6 June at 8pm.  Every-
one is welcome to attend.  More details will be available next month. 
 

Disco  
The final school disco of the school year will be on Thursday 13th June.  
Please note that the disco will only go ahead if we have enough  volun-
teers to ensure the children’s safety, so please do let us know if you can 
spare an hour or so to help. 
 

Summer Fair 
Our popular Summer Fair will be held on Friday 5th July.  More details to 
follow. 

Short Break Funding - see details below 

The Short Break Grants for this year opens 1st May 2024.  The deadline for sub-
mitting applications is 5pm on the 31st May 2024. 
 

Parents and Carers with children who have a disability, but are not open to DCS, 
can apply for up to £350 to enable: 
 

 Their child to take part in an enjoyable play or leisure opportunity 

 Parents/Carers to have a short break from their caring responsibilities 

 Have an opportunity for children and young people to meet with their 
friends, or a chance for their child to learn or develop a skill. 

 

Please see the link below for further information about Short Breaks Application 
process and eligibility criteria.  
Short breaks for disabled children and young people | North Yorkshire Council 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/children-and-families/social-care-children/short-breaks-disabled-children-and-young-people
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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

 

 

Neurodiversity Sessions 
Details regarding Neurodiversity sessions, being delivered by NYCC, are on 
page 4 below for your information. 

Into the Woods at Harrogate Theatre 

More information can be found on the school 
website:- www.carltonminiottacademy.org  

Into the Woods is a musical theatre show a couple of our Year 5 pupils, 
Phoebe and Emily, are performing in this summer at Harrogate Theatre 
with Upstage Academy.  A flyer is attached below with all the information; 
there are a few tickets left if any families would like to go and support 
them. 
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